Direct Debit Information 2023/2024

If you wish to pay by direct debit, please fill out a direct debit mandate which
can be found on the school website. This should be returned to St Andrew’s
College by Friday, 1 September, the first payment will be taken on 4 October
2023 and will finish on 4 June 2024. Please note that there is a €45 charge per
student account for this facility.

If you are continuing on direct debit from last year and if your banking details
have remained the same then there is no need to return a new mandate as it
will continue as before.

You must return a mandate for new students using this method of payment for
the first time (even if siblings are already on direct debit).

If your bank details have changed and you wish to continue on direct debit,
please complete a new mandate.

If you ceased to pay by direct debit (and cancelled your direct debit with your
bank) at any time during the 2022/23 academic year you will need to return a
new mandate in order to reinstate this method of payment (even if the bank
details have remained the same).



